
Government of Kamataka

Directorate of Health and Family Welfare Services
Ananda Rao Circle, Bangalore-O9

No. DHS/P S 1206 12019 -20 Date:2610312020

Circular

In the view of ongoing COVID-I9 epidemic, it is hereby

requested that patient details of all those who are admitted in the isolation

wards and isolation high care ICU setup with suspected CoMD-I9 or

with Acute Respiratory Distress in the identified Private hospitals /private

medical colleges which are having isolation wards must be shared, as we

have to initiate appropriate public health action to the Joint Director

(Planning) E-mail ID: idplankar@email.com, edkarshsrc@gmail.com

and to the respective District Health & Family Welfare Officers in the

below prescribed format daily by 4.00 pm.

To:

Director,
Health & Family Welfare Services,

Bengaluru.

All District Health & Family Welfare Officers.
Al1 District Surveillance Offi cers.

Copy for Kind Information:

l. All Designated Private Hospitals for COVID-l9.

l.
2.


